



Key outcomes of the BCIT Board Meeting

Held 9 December 2022

- The Board welcomed Jim Walker from the State Training Board who provided an overview of State Training Board activities including the Youth Project Report being released in 2023 and the WA State Training Plan 2022-23.
- The Board reviewed the Operational Plan for 2023-24 and approved for it to be submitted to the Minister. The Operational Plan is less ambitious than the 2022-23 plan and whilst only contains a few new initiatives it seeks to expand existing funding arrangements to industry.
- The Board continue to expand it's governance of funds by reviewing three key cash management policies to ensure sustainability of the fund into the future.
- The Board were provided a presentation by Mr Greg Cash who conducted an evaluation of the CTF's Employer Grant Program. The evaluation showed that overall industry appreciated the structure and consistency of the employer grant, however improvements could be made to the timeliness and processing of payments.
- The Board meeting was followed by the annual Stakeholder Sundowner which was held in the Construction Futures Centre. The CTF's new indigenous artwork was unveiled which is displayed throughout the building and forms part of the CTF's Reflect-Reconciliation Action Plan. The event was an important opportunity for the Board and CTF to thank our stakeholders for their support and contribution throughout the year.

Approved

Board Chair Reg Howard-Smith

5/1/2023